

November 24, 2004

Common Council, City Clerk's office ATT: Jim Owczarski City of Milwaukee 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Owczarski.

As requested in the November 10, 2004 letter from DCD Commissioner Rocky Marcoux, I am hereby submitting LISC's appointments to the Main Street Milwaukee Partners Board. These individuals represent the funders who are contributing the private sector matching funds for the implementation of this program that will bring new economic vitality to Milwaukee's central city commercial districts.

The designated LISC representatives will be:

Kathryn J. Dunn, Program Officer Helen Bader Foundation 223 North Water Street, 4th floor Milwaukee, WI 53202 Phone: 414-224-6470, ext. 124

Email: Kathryn@hbf.org

James R. Popp, Senior Vice President Bank One - Commercial Banking Mail Code - WI1-2033 P.O. Box 2033 Milwaukee, WI 53201-2033

Phone: 414-977-6711

Email: james r popp@bankone.com

Joan M. Prince, Ph.D., Vice Chancellor Office of Partnerships and Innovation **UW-Milwaukee** (Representing the Greater Milwaukee Foundation) Chapman Hall, Room 118 P.O. Box 413 Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

Phone: 414-229-3053 Email: iprince@uwm.edu A short biography of each individual is attached and I have advised each individual of the need to appear before the Community and Economic Development Committee on December 14, 2004 at 1:30 PM. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact by phone at 414-273-1815 or by email at lires@lisc.org

Sincerely,

Leo J. Ries, Program Director Milwaukee LISC

Enclosures

C: Tom Barrett, Mayor City of Milwaukee

> Mr. Rocky Marcoux, Commissioner Department of City Development

Kathryn Dunn Helen Bader Foundation

Jim Popp Bank One

Joan Prince UW-Milwaukee